
Cochrane 

Council Highlights

 
Cochrane Sanctuary Dome – Delegation 
The Sanctuary Project, an interest group that is working alongside Cochrane Minor Soccer and other 
sports interest groups in Cochrane, highlighted the need for a Domed Turf Sport facility in Cochrane. 
Council directed Administration to prepare a feasibility report to bring back to a future meeting. 

Cochrane Heraldic Crest 
Administration presented information on the development of Cochrane Coat of Arms, which would 
support the identity aspiration through the creation of a permanent and important unifying symbol. 
Council provided direction that they were not supportive of pursuing this at this time. 

Land Use Bylaw – One year update and amendments 
Cochrane’s new Land Use Bylaw, Bylaw 01/2022, was approved by Council on February 28, 2022, 
following a comprehensive review and rewrite of the original document. The approval of the bylaw 
commenced a review and monitoring program to evaluate the implementation of the new Land 
Use Bylaw and determine whether any amendments were required. Reports on the progress of the 
monitoring program were to be brought forward at six-month and one-year intervals. 

Administration provided Council with a one-year update and proposed amendments for consideration. 
The formal process to amend Bylaw 01/2022 will now begin. 

Council Highlights is a summary of actions and decisions; it is not an official record of 
the meeting. For the full archive of agendas and minutes, visit cochrane.ca/agendas. 

Questions or comments: 403-851-2500 or legislative@cochrane.ca

Committee of the Whole 
April 17, 2023


